From: Sheryl Shine

To: Selina Topia
Subject: Fwd: Favour to ask
Date: Tuesday, 23 June 2020 11:37:32 AM

FY1 From Donna and George Stanisich

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Donna Stanisich <g.dstano@xtra.co.nz>
Date: Wed, 10 Jun 2020 at 16:32

Subject: Re: Favour to ask

To: Sheryl Shine <sherylshine63@gmail.com>

Hello Sheryl,

George and | think this is a wonderful idea. George gives his full approval for this to be
done.

Regards

George & Donna Stanisich

From: Sheryl Shine

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 10:11 AM
To: Donna Stanisich

Subject: Favour to ask

Hi Donna and George, hope all is well with you guys. Winter definitely is knocking on the door! So we have a
favour to ask. The paper road that runs down past Elvas house and land and between ours and Kings, and it
also touches your boundary by the look of the FNDC map, was originally called Shine Road named after the
Great Grandfather Shine that owned all the land. Sometime in the early 60s for what ever reason the name
dropped off the map. It has been Elvas dream for years to have this name reinstated and now at 84 she wants
this done before she leaves the world. Late last year | helped her put in an application to have the name put
back. It doesn't change the status or any other part of the road, just that the road has a name on the map. It
apparently went to the community board meeting last week and they have come back as said they need 85%
written approval of this by bordering properties. So | am doing this on Elvas behalf, would you guys be willing
to agree with this, and if so are you able to reply in an email with your approval? Thanks in advance.

Sheryl and Kim and Elva
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